
Upcoming LLL SIG Mini Conference

The JALT Lifelong Language Learning (LLL) SIG will hold its Mini Conference on October 

1st at  Tokyo Keizai University. This year the conference will not be so mini, as it will co-

occur  with  the  ETJ  (English  Teachers  of  Japan)  Expo.  The  theme  of  the  conference  is 

"Starting the Journey toward Lifelong Language Learning."

We still have a few slots available for presentations by our members, so, if any of you have a  

proposal to submit, please do so by the end of this month (July 31st, 11:59 PM). Submit them 

to the program chair, Joseph Dias, at << jodias@cl.aoyama.ac.jp >>. In your proposal, include 

a succinct title, a summary of less than 75 words, an abstract of 250 words or less, and a bio 

of approximately 50 words. Also, please note any sort of technology you would require for 

your presentation [We probably would be limited to preparing a projector for presenters.].

Looking forward to receiving your proposals.

Clear skies,

Joseph Dias

Program Chair (LLL-SIG)
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http://us.mc1256.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=jodias@cl.aoyama.ac.jp
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